Summary of Consultant Activities – June 2020 Sustainable Community Advocates Steve Teshara, Principal

- Attend (virtually) the June 4th meeting of the Tahoe Interagency Executives Steering Committee (TIE-SC). Agenda topics included: COVID-19 Recreation Coordination/ Update from Sustainable Recreation Working Group; Preview of UC Davis 2019 Lake Tahoe Clarity Report; Science Council Work Plan Update; 2020 Tahoe Summit Planning reactivate planning and coordination subcommittee (Note: Steve Teshara of SCA is once again a member of this group. This year's Summit, scheduled for Tuesday, August 25th, is anticipated to be a virtual event); EIP Performance Measure Update.
- Complete work on Tahoe Basin Fire Chiefs letter to the Tahoe Congressional Delegation expressing support for Federal FY 2021 Appropriations for the Lake Tahoe Restoration Act (2016). Secure final signatures and transmit to Delegation members (Senators Feinstein, Harris, Cortez Masto, Rosen and Congressman Amodei and McClintock) Letter dated June 4, 2020)
- Prep and transit to Basin Chiefs June 8th memo entitled "FY 2021 Federal Appropriations Update and Outlook."
- Participate in multiple Lake Tahoe Partnership conference calls to stay updated on the status of the federal FY 2021 appropriation process.
- Bring opportunity for a second Congressional Delegation letter to the attention of the Basin Chiefs (letter to be signed by representatives of the Lake Tahoe Partnership (TRPA, League to Save Lake Tahoe, Tahoe Chamber), Tahoe Water for Fire Suppression Partnership, and the Tahoe Basin Fire Chiefs.
- Continue to monitor work on the Lake Tahoe West Restoration Project and the Tahoe Program Timberland Environmental Impact Report (Tahoe PTEIR).